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RE: WMHA Joining a New League 

Dear WMHA Members, 

Please accept this letter as information regarding the league that WMHA will be 

participating in for the 2022-23 hockey season and going forward thereafter. Over 

the past several years WMHA has faced many obstacles while being involved with 

the NAInterlock league. Some of these obstacles include but are not limited to 

scheduling, travel, communication from the league, etc. As a result, members of 

the WMHA Executive have contacted the Central Alberta Hockey League (CAHL) 

about leaving NAInterlock and joining CAHL. We are pleased to announce that we 

have been accepted into CAHL for the upcoming season as a probationary 

member. We are confident that this league will address the majority of our 

concerns and is a better option for all our members and are very excited about 

this transition. If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to ask 

them during the appropriate time at the upcoming AGM. 

Thank you, 

WMHA Executive 


